
 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Home Learning  
In class we have been playing the game 

‘snowman’, this is similar to hangman but a 
snowman is drawn. The children have really 

enjoyed guess the sounds that might be in the 
word the adults have thought of. 

We would like you to play this with your child 
at home to practise their spelling and word 

pattern  
recognition 

skills.  

Dates... 
 Wednesday 21st July—End of Term 

6 

Parent Questionnaire  
Thank you to all the parents who have filled in 
our EYFS questionnaire. It is really helpful for 
us to know what has and hasn't worked this 

year so we can look to change things for future 
Acorn parents and children. If you need anoth-

er copy of the questionnaire please let us 
know.  

Items that come into 
school.. 

Please ensure that any coats, hats, clothes, 
bags, lunchboxes etc that come into school are 
named.  

If items are NOT NAMED we cannot guarantee 
they will be returned to the correct person when 
lost! 

This week... 
We have had a great week in Acorn class. In phonics, we have been doing our phonics assess-
ments. Miss Traviss spends some time with each child to see what sounds and words they know 
and whether they can apply them in their reading. 
 
In maths, we have been looking at number stories using ’first then now’ to understand addition. 
For example, first there are three dinosaurs, then two more want to join, now we have five dino-
saurs altogether. The children have had a go at drawing their own and we have used 10s 
frames and counters to demonstrate our understanding.   
 
In RE, we reminded ourselves of the story of Joseph and his colourful coat. He was able to read 
peoples dreams, some said he had the ‘gift of reading dreams’. We discussed a gift being some-
thing you are good at so we all thought of something we were good at. 
 
The whole class are the stars of the week as everyone in the class did a fantastic job of partici-
pating during sports day. Thank you to Mr Luckhurst for organising it for us!  

Sports Day 
Well done to all the children to taking part 
and thank you to parents for coming along 

to support them! 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child’s full PE kit is 

back in school before Friday. We still have 
PE until the end of term.  


